
OFFICIAL
ROSS TOWNSHIP

NOTICE
Take  notice  that  Robb
Consulting,  LLC  will  hold  a
meeting on Tuesday, February
20,  2024,  to  discuss  and
receive public input regarding
the  Ross  Township  Fire
Service  Study.  The  meeting
will  be  held  in  the  Ross
Township  Municipal  Building,
1000  Ross  Municipal  Drive,
Pittsburgh, PA 15237 at 6:00
PM.

Ronald L. Borczyk
Township Manager


